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8 February 2021 
 
 
The Hon Michael Sukkar MP 
Assistant Treasurer 
c/o The Treasury  
Langton Crescent  
PARKES  ACT  2600 
 
 
By email: prebudgetsubs@treasury.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Assistant Treasurer 

Law Council of Australia 2021-22 Pre-Budget Submission  

The Law Council is grateful for the opportunity to provide a submission to The Treasury 
for consideration in drafting the 2021-22 Federal Budget.  Please find the Law Council’s 
submission attached.  

Please contact Mr John Farrell, Senior Policy Lawyer, on (02) 6246 3714 or at 
john.farrell@lawcouncil.asn.au in the first instance, if you require further information or 
clarification.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Jacoba Brasch QC 
President 
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